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SYMPOSIUM – IODINE & PREGNANCY 
2 pm Thursday 17th March 2016 
ROYAL COLLEGE OF OBSTETRICIANS AND GYNAECOLOGISTS 
27 Sussex Place, London NW1 4RG 

REGISTRATION FORM

	NAME:
	
	

	ADDRESS*:
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	EMAIL:
	
	

	TELEPHONE:
	
	


*Your workplace address please
The Symposium has been approved for Royal College of Physicians CPD accreditation.

There is no Registration Fee for the Iodine & Pregnancy Symposium, but we would be grateful if you would complete and return this form, or confirm by email, if you plan to attend to aid the organisers by Monday 29th February 2016.  Please return to: j.l.hickey@btf-thyroid.org 


A Certificate of Attendance will be issued, following the meeting, upon request.

Thank you.

